
Heroes Turkey Trot

Heroes is thrilled to announce the details for our Turkey Trot and Family Picnic happening on November 6th!
This event will be a fun and engaging way for students to explore the concepts from Unit 2 of Reveal Math
(excluding pre-K). As they trot around, students will have recording sheets to capture their answers while
solving math problems and learning interesting Turkey facts along the way. This is not a race to the finish line,
but a journey toward continued understanding (turkey-style)!
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